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APRIL 2025 

NEWSLETTER 

HEAD TEACHER’S 
HIGHLIGHTS 

WHOLE SCHOOL  
ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK WAS 

95.7% 

Have a lovely Spring break, we look forward to welcoming you back to 
school Monday 28th April. 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Unusually this spring term has been a long one, but we’ve made it to the end!  We can see that 
the children are ready for a break, having worked so hard for the last 13 weeks. 

Thank you to everyone for the effort that has gone into the Easter bonnets, they make a 
marvellous spectacle and I’m sure that you will all enjoy seeing the children on parade later this 
afternoon.  We have two special guests coming to assist us – Mrs Griffiths and the Mad-Hatter!  
A big thanks also goes out to our Friends of School for organising the event.  Please remember 
to bring some cash along for drinks, cakes and ‘Name the Pig’, to help raise funds for school. 

This week work in school has mainly focused on the Christian festival of Easter, with children 
learning the story behind it and thinking about Christian symbols.  Class 1 did some lovely group 
work together to make representations of Jesus’ cross on the hill.  They were able to recount the 
story and talk about how important the story is for Christians. 

Class 2 have also used the cross symbol to create Easter cards.  They have linked symbols that 
we see at Easter to the story, such as eggs representing the stone that was rolled across Jesus’ 
tomb, and the Christian cross symbol coming from Jesus dying on the cross.   

As you are aware the government have been focusing on raising school attendance.  Today I 
have been very proud to give out certificates for attendance this term.  37 children were awarded 
certificates for over 95% attendance and 19 children received 100% attendance certificates.  
These are wonderful figures, so a big congratulations to you all.  Congratulations also goes to our 
most improved attendee, who has been working really hard to try to come to school every day.  
Well done! 

Over the Easter break we are having some work done to our planters at the front and to the 
playground, so keep an eye out for changes when we return on Monday 28th April 2025. 

Have a wonderful couple of weeks with your children. 

Mrs Sarah Pitt 

Punctuality - lost learning  

3 hours 7 mins 



 

  

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

 

Out of School  Achievements 

 
 

 

Monday 14th April—Friday 25th April 
Easter School Holiday 

Return to school Monday 28th April. 

Wednesday 7th May 

Whole school trip to British Ironwork 
Centre 

 

THIS WEEK’S 
 WINNING TEAM IS 

 

What an joyful selection of Easter Bonnets we had in school today. Thank you for supporting 
your child to make their bonnets to enable them to take part in the parade. 

A special thanks to the Friends of School for all their efforts in organising the event and to Mrs 
Griffiths for taking time to come in and take on the very difficult task of judging the competition. 

Well done on running 
a 1km race. 



 

 

 

 

This week the children have been busy thinking about Easter. 
They have decorated the classroom and used their art skills 
to smudge the pastels to form a cross shape on their cards.  

We have been 
looking at coins and 
this week we have 

been ordering these 
by their value.  

 

We hope that you 
all have a wonderful  

Easter Holiday 
break.  



 

 
 

 

 

Well done to all the children that received an award this week. 

 

STAR OF  
THE WEEK 

STAR OF  
THE WEEK 

100%  
ATTENDANCE 

OVER 95%  
ATTENDANCE 



 

 
 

SILVER BRONZE 

GOLD 

EMERALD 

PLATINUM 

DIAMOND 

EPIC LEGEND 

No Silver awards this 
week 


